
 
 

 

     

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment  Friday 13​th​ November 

Dear Parents, 
 
Well it's certainly been a busy week this week! 
 
Remembrance: ​On Wednesday this week, across the school, we observed a 2                       
minute silence of Remembrance. It was wonderful to be able to bring the Academy                           
together - in a socially distanced way - to remember those who lost their lives whilst                               
protecting ours. Thank you to those students who came in in their troop uniforms;                           
you looked fantastic. 
 

 
 
Children in Need: ​Friday was a delight - our students looked fabulous with                         
splashes of color added to their uniforms, thank you for your support in raiding the                             
drawers to find items of clothing in unusual colours. The children worked together                         
in their classes to think about a word that brought them positivity and together we                             
‘painted’ a rainbow, designed to spread joy to our community. I’ve attached the                         
picture on the second page of our newsletter, I hope you like it as much as I do. 

 
 
A reminder that our ​virtual tour of the Academy is                   
available for viewing. If you know any parents who have                   
children who will be starting school next year please                 
do share this with them. 
 
Finally, we have updated our website - any school videos can be found on our ​Media                               
Channel and a copy of ​all our Newsletters have also been uploaded - it was quite                               
emotional reading the old lockdown newsletters - what a year it’s been! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend - stay safe and we will see you next week. 

Miss Heppell 

Heroes of the Week 
 
To enjoy our virtual Heroes         
assembly,​ please click here 
 
Congratulations to all our       
heroes this week - a back           
catalogue of all our virtual         
Heroes assemblies can now be         
found on ​our school website 

Virtual Enrichment 
 

Our virtual enrichment     
sessions are in full flow, it’s           
wonderful to see through       
Google Classroom what has       
been produced at home.  
 
If you missed signing up for           
Enrichment sessions all our       
enrichment videos are being       
released on our website.       
Please do have a look - it             
might help pass the time on           
these rainy weekends! 

Diary Dates 
 
November 
16​th​ - KS2 PPE week 
23​rd​ - Healthy Living Week 
 
December 
3​rd​ - Primary Parents Evening 
(Virtual) 
4​th​ - Celebration Assembly 
11​th​ - Christmas Jumper Day 
15​th​ - KS1 Nativity (Virtual) 
18​th​ - Staff Pantomime 
18​th​ - Christmas Parties 

 

https://youtu.be/8UXnkb3g1PI
https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/news-dates/media-channel/
https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/news-dates/media-channel/
https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/news-dates/newsletters/
https://youtu.be/IWD6p6TboWk
https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/news-dates/primary-heroes-assemblies/


 


